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R epublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

17 July 2023

REQJqp gL MEMOBANDUM

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM ON THE NATIONAL LEARNING
CAMP ADVOCACY MATERIALS

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
All Schools Division Offices
All Others Concerned

1. The Regional Office through the Curriculum and Learning Management
Division — Learning Resource Management System informs that the Department of
Education - Central Office through the Public Affairs Service has developed advocacy
materials in preparation for the implementation of the National Learning Camp
which shall be wused by all schools through the following link:

Bitps: /bt v/ NLCAdvocaeyMaterials,

2. For queries, please contact the Bureau of Learning Delivery through email at
bl odwdeped.gov. ph or OIC-CLMD Rosita C. Agnasi through

rosita.agnasi@deped.gov.ph.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of and compliance with this
Memorandum is directed.

Digitally signed by Carino Estela
Leon
Date: 2023.07.18 08:31:08 +08'00" .
ESTELA P. LEON - CARINO EdD, CESO III
f)irector IV/Regional Director #¥

CLMD/RCA/bmd
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BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY

Office of the Director

ADVISORY
July 11, 2023

NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP ADVOCACY MATERIALS

As part of the preparation for the implementation of the National Learning Camp
(NLC), the Department of Education - Central Office, through the Public Affairs Service
(PAS), has developed advocacy materials which all schools are advised to access through
the following link: https://bit.ly/ NLCAdvocacyMaterials.

For any questions and clarifications, please contact the Bureau of Learning
Delivery (BLD) through email at bld.od@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate dissemination and compliance.

Officer-in-Charge
Bureau of Learning Delivery

4/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600
Tel. No.: (02) 636-6540; (02) 633-6549 / Fax No.: (02) 637-4347
Email Address: bld.od@deped.gov.ph



